Bowhunter. Magazine

Wayne A. Bosowicz Foggy Mountain Guide Service RFD 2, Box 103 Dover-Foxcroft, ME 04426

Dear Wayne,

I just wanted to say thanks again for your hospitality during our recent visit. Dave and I enjoyed ourselves and we look forward to hunting with you again in the not too distant future.

During the past 20 years I've had the good fortune to meet and hunt with some of this country's top bowhunting guides and outfitters. I rate you among the very best.

Your facilities are excellent, your employees knowledgeable and your hunting areas exceptional. But most of all I was deeply impressed by your personal interest in the hunters and the game being hunted. Few men have your understanding of people and black bears. I offer you a well deserved tip of my camo cap.

Wishing you, Donna and your family the best of everything in the years ahead, I remain,

Sincerely,

M. R. James Editor/Publisher

MRJ: j

